
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents 

 

It has been wonderful to see so much sunshine this week.  Weaverthorpe certainly looks 

especially beautiful in the sunshine and the children have been enjoying their PE sessions 

and playtimes in the sun. 

 

We have had a busy month of March so far – with the author Phil Earle, having a Zoom 

session with Silver Birch, John Haslam leading a drumming workshop with us all last Friday 

and a visit this week from Hope Central who told us the Easter story in a clear and 

meaningful way. 

 

We have also had two visits from advisors from the local authority as we continue our 

improvement journey.  We have received some positive feedback and are continuing to 

work on developments within our curriculum – we can certainly see that the children are 

engaged in their learning.  When I arrive at Weaverthorpe and walk into classes, there is 

always a calm and purposeful working environment which is an absolute pleasure to see. 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming back Mrs. Campbell.  Mrs. Mosley will continue to do 

a few days with us in school and Mrs C will return to her usual Wednesdays.  I would like 

to thank them both for all they have done over the course of the past few weeks in Willow 

Class. 

 

Just a reminder that Mrs. Mitchell will be sending out appointment times for parent’s 

evenings so do look out for those in the children’s book bags next Wednesday. 

 

With best regards 

Rachel Ray 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 25th March 2022 
 

 

Parent Evenings  

If you have returned your slips, 

thank you.  If you haven’t yet, 

please could you do this on 

Monday then I will send out all 

appointment times on Wednesday 

30th March. 

Thank you  
 

 

African Drumming Workshop  

We would like to say a big thank you to John 

Haslam, who brought all his African Drums into 

school.  The children had a fabulous afternoon 

learning, playing and listening to these varied 

musical instruments. 
 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates  

202 2  
March 

31st – Friendship Day Y6 @ Norton College 

4.15pm to 5.30pm 

April 

4th – Parents’ Evening @ 3.30pm – 5pm 

5th – Parents’ Evening @ 4.30pm – 6.30pm 

8th – Break up 

25th – Training Day 

26th – School Returns 

May 

2nd – May Day – Bank Holiday school closed 

9th – 12th SATs week 

12th - Friendship Day Y6 @ Norton College 

4.15pm to 5.30pm 

27th – Break up 

June 

6th – Training Day 

7th – School Returns 

9th - Friendship Day Y6 @ Norton College 

4.15pm to 5.30pm 

16th – Whole School Trip to Flamingo Land  

21st – Year 6 Transition days @ Norton College 

22nd - Year 6 Transition days @ Norton College 

& evening 6pm to 8pm   

July 

19th or 20th – Year 5 Taster Day @ Norton 

College - TBC 

22nd – Break up 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 2 SAT’s 

9th May -  12th May 2022  

Just a little reminder that it is 

important that your children are 

in school this week, especially 

those pupils in Year 6. 

Thank you 
  

 

 

 

World Book Day  

Everyone had lovely day dressing 

up as their favourite book 

character. 
 

 

 

 

Norton College Dates  

Friendship Afternoons 

Thursday 31st March 4.15pm – 5.30pm 

Thursday 12th May 4.15pm – 5.30pm 

Thursday 9th June 4.15pm – 5.30pm 

Year 6 Transition days and evenings 

Tuesday 21st June - All day 

Wednesday 22nd June – All day & 6pm – 8pm 

Year 5 Taster days 

Tuesday 19th July or Wednesday 20th July - TBC 

 

 

 

 

Whole School Trip to  

Flamingo Land 

‘Friends of Weaverthorpe School’ 

have very kindly said they will pay 

for all the children and staff to 

visit Flamingo Land on Thursday 

16th June 22 for the whole day.  

Look out for more information to 

follow in a few weeks’ time. 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friends of Weaverthorpe School  

WE NEED YOUR HELP! If you shop online, 

please could you sign up to easyfundraising to 

support Friends of Weaverthorpe School? 

It’s a really easy way to raise money for us – you 

just use the easyfundraising site to shop online 

with more than 3,300 well known online stores 

like Amazon, Argos, John Lewis, ASOS, 

Booking.com, eBay, Boden, and M&S and when 

you make a purchase, the retailer sends us a 

free donation, at no extra cost to you.  

We want to raise as much as possible, so please 

visit our new easyfundraising page 

at https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/f

riendsofweaverthorpeschool/ and click ‘support 

us’. 

Thank you! 
 

 

  

Easter Special Menu  

Wednesday 6th April 

Roast Chicken  

Yorkshire Pudding 

  Sage & Onion Stuffing  

Broccoli & Sweetcorn  

Roast Potatoes   

Gravy 

****** 

Chocolate Fudge Pudding and 

Chocolate sauce 

 

Attachments  

¶ Healthy packed lunch flyer 

¶ Football Training flyer 

¶ Bingo @ Luttons 

¶ Photo in Driffield Wolds 

Weekly – Ukraine Appeal 

 

 

Pancake Racing 

We had great fun doing our pancake racing. 

Willow Class visitors……Gecko 
 

 

 

 

The children in Willow Class 

had a great morning meeting 

Gussy the Gecko.  He helped 

them with their writing and 

had a banana for his snack.  

Thank you Mrs C for bringing 

him in to see us. 

 

Ukraine Appeal  

Thank you to all families who 

sent in a shoe box for the 

Ukraine Appeal.  We received 19 

boxes to give the Driffield & 

Wolds Weekly. 

Well Done everyone!   

 

  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofweaverthorpeschool/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofweaverthorpeschool/


 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sport Event  

The children in Willow class had 

a fantastic time at Malton 

Community Sport Centre. The 

weather was kind to us and 

everyone had a great and 

thoroughly enjoyed themselves. 

 

 

Willow Class  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weaverthorpe CE(VC) Primary School 

Weaverthorpe, Malton, N Yorkshire, YO17 8ES 

01944 738280 

E-mail: admin@weaverthorpe.n-yorks.sch.uk  

Website: weaverthorpe.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs Rachel Ray 
  

Governors of Weaverthorpe CE (VC) Primary Scho ol 

Chair of Governors    Rev Andy Bowden     

Vice Chair     Mr Howard Widdall 

Local Authority/IEB   Mrs Anne Conroy 

Local Authority/IEB   Mrs Carolyn Childs 

Local Authority/IEB   Ms Alison Smith 

  

Headteacher    Mrs Rachel Ray 

         

The Governing Board of Weaverthorpe School would like to remind all parents and 

carers that we are happy to arrange a meeting to discuss any particular topic either 

on a one to one basis or as a group with the head teacher and/or members of the 

governing body.  If this is required please speak to Mrs Mitchell in the School Office 

so that appointments can be made.  
  

  

  

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See below a link for your computer and one for your mobile phone to log onto Parent 

View and give your views by completing the short questionnaire about the school.   

Your views are helpful to Governors and staff to aid the development of the school. 

Thank you 

Mobile: https://mobile.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login  

  

Computer: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

 

https://mobile.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

